
September 6, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Dave E. Starr 

1780 Henderson Drive 

Marion, IA 52302 

 

Dear Mr. Starr: 

 

I have added your name to our mailing list so that you will be frequently updated about the activities 

of the Board.  You will receive press releases, advisories, and Federal Register notices, which list the 

documents that the Review Board has voted on. 

 

The Review Board was established to oversee the identification, review, and release of documents 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  Once the documents are released, they are 

housed in one collection at the National Archives and Records Administration.  We do not keep 

records in our office upon their release to the public.  In order to obtain copies of documents, 

contact: 

 

JFK Liaison 

National Archives and Records Administration 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740-6001 

 

or call 

 

301-713-6200. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you.  Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records 

Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 



Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


